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PHARMACY 
 

Update for DMEPOS Providers 
 

Update for DMEPOS Providers:  
Disposable and Non-Disposable Filters Used with Positive Airway 
Pressure Device are Transitioning from NYRx/Fee-for-Service to 

Managed Care  
 
Effective April 1, 2025, coverage for a disposable filter (A7038) and a non-disposable filter (A7039) 
used with a positive airway pressure device will be transitioned to mainstream Medicaid Managed 
Care Plans and no longer covered under NYRx for Managed Care members. The transition will align 
the coverage of all continuous positive airway pressure device supplies as a Managed Care benefit. 
This change will not affect members currently enrolled in Fee for Service. 
 
HCPCS codes and limits can be found here: 

https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/DME/  

 

Questions on DME can be directed to the Bureau of Medical Review at (800) 342-3005 or 
OHIPMEDPA@health.ny.gov  
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The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals 
or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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